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President's Message;

E all is h'ere and we are looking forward to Thanksgiving, but first we have the
installation of our new Officers for 1999.

For those who were not in attendance at the Fall Rally in Hanford and our October
Brunch at the Ormsby House in Carson City, I will give you a brief update.

REGION: In the unfinished business category a nominating committee report indicates
Mr. Warren Weinstock is to be our Region 12 nominee for third Vice President.

NEW BUSINESS: There were no major decisions to be made at the Board meeting. Just
some minor changes in the wording of some parts of the Constitution. It was a fun Rally
with three from our unit, Burnhams, Leippers and Groschs attending. We had great
weather and several very good meals. The highlight was on Thursday at lunch when Burt
Byam drove to Bakersficld and picked up Helen Byam Schwamborn and she joined us for
lunch. As usually we were provided with the latest Airstream models for viewing by
Toscano and Mantica.

UNIT: Our Brunch at the Ormsby House was very well attended. Present were: Elenere
Amidon, Browns, Burnhams, Cordiers, Alma George, Groschs, Leippers, Diane and
Bryan Leipper, Pauls, Pete Rinne, Neal Temen and guests Milan and Eloise Wight. Our
new members Chuck and Beverly Cordier were initiated to our Unit. Also Bryan and
Diane transferred to our Unit. Welcome to all of you. We also have a new associated
member Milan and Eloise Wight who are members of the Nor Cal Unit and have moved

to Truckee. Welcome.

As most of you know Vesta Temen died October 5. She is missed by all of us and our
thoughts and prayers are with you Neal.

Some of you knew Charles Hopping. He was President of the Sierra Nevada Unit in
1983. He died August 11.

That's all for now, see you down the road. \u
‘B

Our next luncheon and installation of officers will be at the Airport Plaza in Reno
November 19, 1998 at 11:30. Please call Burnhams at 825-6566 for reservations. Hope we

will see all of you there.

Happy Anniversary Jim and Margaret Metternich on November 12

We wish Virginia Paul a speedy recovery. She had Gall bladder surgery.
Also Sue Brown had been hospitalized twice for a heart condition. It looks like both of

them are doing well.

Our annual Christmas Party will be at our house December 13, at 11:30, there will be
more detailed information in the next newsletter.



